
The Ville de Montréal has mandated the Office de 
consultation publique de Montréal (OCPM) to hold a 
public consultation on the renovation of the 
playground and picnic areas in the « Clairière » sector, 
near Beaver Lake. 

Presently, the playground equipment and picnic 
installations found in this part of the glade are outdated, 
unattractive and in insufficient numbers for such a 
popular site. This favourite sector has not been 
renovated since the early 60’s. 
The renovation of the playground area is necessary to 
make it more dynamic, attractive and safe. Plans call for 
relandscaping of pathways which are in very poor 
condition and adding new equipment in the picnic area. 
The project also calls for preserving the open nature of 
the glade while consolidating the vegetation all around to 
help with the creation of an ecological corridor for plants 
and animals. 

Persons and groups interested in learning more about 
the project are invited to : 

 consult the documentation on the OCPM Website  
 ocpm.qc.ca or at the OCPM offices
 at 1550 Metcalfe Street, suite 1414; 

 attend one of a series of information meetings to be  
 held on September 16th and 23rd, 2007,
 at 11 a.m., 2 p.m. and 4 p.m.

You are invited to go to the tent set up near the Beaver 
Lake children’s playground and picnic area for those 
days. 

Your opinion is important 

You may express your opinion concerning the 
development plans and parts of this project by filling in 
an online questionnaire (ocpm.qc.ca). You have until 
October 5, 2007 to send us your comments. 

 For information, you can call: 
 Éric Major, Attaché de recherche et de documentation
 514 872-8510
 ocpmmontroyal@ville.montreal.qc.ca
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